Untidiness and lack of upkeep of District streets and boulevards i.e. Lonsdale Ave.
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Subject: Untidiness and lack of upkeep of District streets and boulevards i.e. Lonsdale Ave.
Date: Fri, 2 Aug 2002 08:59:01 -0700
From: Ernie Crist <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: Nathalie Valdes <Nathalie_Valdes@dnv.org>, Gord Howie <Gord_Howie@dnv.org>,
Richard Zerr <Richard_Zerr@dnv.org>, Mayor and Council - DNV <Council@dnv.org>,
"FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, Directors Team <managecomm@dnv.org>

Dear Ms. Wilks;

| thank you for your kind words and | could not agree with you more. We have
more staff than ever, we spend more money than ever and we also have more
supervisors than ever. Maybe this is the problem ... we have to many of them
and not enough people who are actually doing the job.

But the real problem in my opinion is that unless and until each and every
of us in the District beginning with the Mayor and Council and the top
management take pride in our community and pride in what we are doing
instead of playing politics, we would have a much more presentable
community. | very much appreciate your tested principles.

| will pass this message on to both staff and Council and the Federation of
the North Vancouver Community Associations
( FONVCA) as well as my own list of community activists.

Thank you for bringing this matter to my attention. Hopefully our staff will
actually do something about it.

Yours truly
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